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SS4A Action Plan Grant Application: 9/15/22

• “State of Safety” regional report

• Geospatial analysis of available safety data

• Inventory of current safety policies and plans to understand regional gaps

• A robust, inclusive regional public engagement program 

• Program of recommended strategies focusing on a Safe Systems Approach

• PSRC technical support to develop additional local Action Plans 

Consolidated with Burien, Everett, Kent, Pierce County, Redmond, and 

Tukwila applications 11/22/22

Grant award announcement expected end of January

Safety Grant Application
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Tentative date – February / March 2023

• Coordinating timing between SS4A grant and work to develop a Regional 

Safety Plan

• Can support board scoping discussions 

• Propose wide array of stakeholders / relevant transportation safety 

interests and concerns

• Board feedback:

• Purpose of convening

• Desired outcomes

• Topics covered – including roles and responsibilities

Regional Safety Convening
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